
Hello, my name is Rosie and I moved to Ipstones from Kent in November 2020, following my children 

and grandchildren to the area.  I love it here and I have been busy joining in as much as I can with 

the village community. 

I worked in education for the last 25 years; initially teaching Psychology to adults then Philosophy 

and Psychology of Education to trainee teachers.  Now I’m retired I love being outside: walking, 

birdwatching, gardening and I have never lost my curiosity about all wildlife and the natural 

world.  In the colder months I am indoors making things.  Cooking, sewing, knitting; you name it, I’ll 

give it a go!  

I am still passionate about education and very pleased to be joining this lovely school as a 

Foundation Governor. 

 


